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NOTICE TO PATIENTS 
 

DISCLOSURE OF PHYSICIAN OWNERSHIP 
 

 
Please review the information contained in this notice.  
 
 1. During the course of our physician/patient relationship, We may 
refer you to Physicians Medical Center, L.L.C. d/b/a Texas Health Center for 
Diagnostics & Surgery Plano (“Hospital”) or one or more other physicians who 
provide specialized medical services. 
 
 2. We want to inform you that we are very aware of the services 
provided at this Hospital because we have an ownership interest in it.  Further, if 
we refer you to another physician for specialized medical services that is 
affiliated with the hospital that physician also could have an ownership interest in 
the Hospital. 
 
 3. We are providing this information to help you make an informed 
decision about your health care.  You have the right to choose your health care 
provider.  Therefore, you have the option to use a health care facility other than 
the Hospital or physicians to whom we might refer you to from time to time. 
 
 4. We will not be treating you differently if you choose to obtain health 
care at a facility other than the Hospital and, if you desire, we will be happy to 
provide you information about alternative health care providers. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask us. We welcome 
you as a patient, and we value our relationship with you. 
 


